
Appendix C:
Vision Zero Commitment

In August 2022, Mayor Jorge O. Elorza formally committed to 
the longstanding internal goal of eliminating traffic fatalities 
and serious injuries in Providence. He wrote to the newly-
formed Green and Complete Streets Advisory Council about 
the commitment in the following letter.

https://www.providenceri.gov/planning/great-streets/

MAYOR JORGE O. ELORZA
CITY OF PROVIDENCE
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